
 

 

Life Support Capital project - Updates (December 3, 2015) 

 

ROAD CUT TO RUSKIN STREET & SERVICE TO NEW FIRE HYDRANT 

When:  December 8-9, 2015 (two days). 

Items to note: 

 Traffic will be one-way for the duration of the work. The contractor will be ensuring flagmen 

monitor and control the traffic flow, including pedestrian traffic. 

 Road cut on Ruskin Street required to connect new fire hydrant to the existing water service. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


